

Meeting Session	Interventions Working Group
Paper Reference	IWG 85
Action	For Information

## Actions

This paper outlines the actions for the Interventions Working Group.

### Open Actions

Action Ref.	Action	Owner	Update
<b>70/01</b>	PS/PH/RH to provide the group with trial updates of reporting B11 codes.	PS/PH/RH	<b>Ongoing Action.</b> Latest update – 05/11/2025 - PM advised that UKPN are looking at something similar in the London area, with street works. PM added that it would be beneficial to receive further updates on this action.
<b>70/04</b>	DNO representatives to gather some examples and feedback of how the online form has been of benefit to both DNOs and MOPs.	All Members	<b>Ongoing Action.</b> Latest update - 07/01/2026 – PM raised DCP 467 to add a requirement to use the online tools. The first Working Group meeting will be held on 12 January 2026.

<b>74/01</b>	RH and MG to discuss working with SSEN and UKPN via PM to discuss data quality entering or exiting the DTN. (updated to reflect new Supplier representatives)	RH, MG, JH and PM	<b>Ongoing Action.</b> Latest update – 07/01/2026 – Members met in December and agreed to collect some further data. Group to meet again in January to progress.
<b>74/02</b>	Chair to reach out to GH in relation to adding the asbestos gallery to the AMO asbestos guidance document.	Chair	<b>Ongoing Action.</b> Latest update – 05/11/2025 – DB confirmed this should be complete before the end of the year. Once ready, DB agreed to circulate to members for review.
<b>76/01</b>	The Chair to contact Martin Allen (Electrical Safety First) to discuss potential guidance relating to the use of clamp type isolators.	Chair	<b>Ongoing Action.</b> Latest update – 03/09/2025 - Members felt they did not need to form a subgroup to update the guidance, just that the guidance should be circulated more widely. The Chair agreed to check with Martin whether this could be circulated more widely.
<b>82/01</b>	Members to take away the following issue and feedback at the next meeting. ‘When a MEM finds an incoming DNO supply cable only secured on a single terminal screw in the cut-out when there are 2 present by design; what action should the MEM take and which code would this be reported under.’	Members	<b>Ongoing Action.</b> Latest update – 05/11/2025 – Members advised that this was discussed at the last STIG meeting and the general feedback was that it did not need to be reported if there were no other issues such as signs of overheating. Testing is due to be completed however before an official response is provided. An update on testing will be provided at the next meeting.
<b>83/01</b>	<p>The Chair to investigate how the SIP function is working, including the following:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Liaise with REC regarding what work they have completed so far on the SIP review, including whether a survey has been issued to SIPs asking for their feedback.</li> <li>• Investigate whether there is a REC obligation for DNOs to report safety issues following SIP work (SIP equivalent to DCUSA 30.18) or whether a DCP is needed to add this to DCUSA along with an obligation for SIPs to provide contacts for DNOs to report safety issues to.</li> </ul>	The Chair	<p><b>Ongoing Action.</b> Latest update – 05/11/2025 –The Chair advised that the following are currently ongoing - REC Change R0064 ‘Creating a Meter Operator Agent and MOCOP Installer’ and Issue I0270 ‘Clarification of SIP Qualification Requirements.’.</p> <p>Regarding the REC obligation for DNOs to report safety issues following SIP work, the Chair confirmed this did not exist and advised he would raise this at the next SIG meeting. If the SIG agree a CP will be raised.</p> <p>Members discussed whether this action is too broad/complicated and whether a subgroup should be formed. One member suggested that the Chair should liaise with the</p>

	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Progress guidance video to explain what a SIP is and what the requirements of becoming a SIP are.</li> <li>Investigate feasibility of SIPs disclosing the scope of work they provide and areas of the country they work in.</li> </ul>		REC as some of this work may already be being progressed. The Chair agreed to look into forming a joint subgroup with REC regarding SIPs.
<b>83/02</b>	The Chair to send the information included in the flow SIPs send to Suppliers on completion of work, to IWG members so that DNOs can provide feedback on whether it would be beneficial to receive this as well.	The Chair and DNO Members	<b>Ongoing Action.</b> Latest update – 05/11/2025 – The Chair agreed to issue a communication to DNO and IDNOs to ask if they want to receive D0396. If so a change can be raised.
<b>84/01</b>	PM to look into the possibility of collating a list of MPANs for which UKPN is the BNO, to aid engineers when reporting issues.	PM	<b>Ongoing Action.</b>
<b>84/02</b>	Suppliers to investigate whether they have facilities for engineers to report BNO issues.	Suppliers	<b>Ongoing Action.</b>

#### Closed Actions

Action Ref.	Action	Owner	Update